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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

     Trip to Warner Bros Studios. 

 

Due to circumstance beyond our control, the date of the Key Stage 2 trip to Harry Potter 

Studios has been brought forward to Monday the 4th of November.  

 

The children can now arrive at school at the normal time of 8.45am as the coach will not be 

leaving until 9.15am. They should be well rested from their half term holiday! 

 

The children are required to bring their own packed lunch and refreshments for throughout 

the day, perhaps best in a backpack, and must wear full school uniform.  

 

If your child is bringing spending money can we request that it is kept in a secure named 

purse or wallet to minimise the risk of loss. The gift shop is quite expensive and it might be 

an idea to have a look on the website: https://www.wbstudiotour.co.uk to see what you would 

allow your child to buy and label what the money is for so we can help them make sensible 

judgements. Alternatively the children could have a good look in the shop and then buy online 

with you on their return. The children do not need to buy anything, they will make memories 

and we will take plenty of photos for them to share and look back on afterwards.  

 

If the children have not identified exactly what they want to buy then please limit them to 

£20 or less in a named purse or wallet. 

 

No mobiles or ipods should be brought on the trip and staff will take photographs which will 

be shared following the event. 

 

We are aiming to arrive back at Cheswardine around 7.45pm. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss Danielle France. (Class 3 Teacher)  
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